
 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR RESPONSES TO REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Neshoba County Board of Supervisors shall receive responses from 

qualified Energy Services Companies (ESCOs) to provide energy conservation equipment and services 

under an Energy Services Performance Contract. ESCO qualifications will be submitted in accordance 

with Section 31-7-14 of the Mississippi Code, the Mississippi Development Authority—Energy and Natural 

Resources Division’s Policy and Procedures for Energy Performance Contracting and the Request for 

Qualifications. Proposals must be submitted via the Neshoba County website at 

www.neshobacounty.net/bids or to Neshoba County Board of Supervisors, C/O Chancery Clerk Guy 

Nowell, 401 East Beacon Street, Suite 107, Philadelphia, Mississippi 39350 by 10:00AM on Monday, 

November 9th, 2020. A detailed “Request for Qualifications” and additional information pertaining to this 

solicitation can be obtained from the Neshoba County website at www.neshobacounty.net or the Neshoba 

County Board of Supervisors office at 401 East Beacon Street, Suite 201, Philadelphia, Mississippi 39350 

or by calling 601-656-6281.  

 
Publication Dates: October 14, 2020 & October 21, 2020 
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